


research that require a large amount of electricity (for the partial lifting of electricity 
saving practices and notes on resumption of experiments, please refer to the notice by 
the acting director of the Headquarters for Disaster Countermeasures dated 24 March as 
well as the notice by the Director General of the Division for Environment, Health and 
Safety dated 25 March). In addition, the Power Crisis Countermeasures Team, which 
has been set up under this Headquarters, will inform you of the necessary actions as 
appropriate. Respond to information provided and take the required actions. 

• The Environmental Science Center has restricted recovery and treatment work of waste 
fluids to reduce power consumption. Take note of this restriction in performing 
experiments that could produce waste fluids (for the latest information on the recovery 
and treatment work, please visit the Center’s website). 

• Thefts and forced entries may occur, taking advantage of  



members affected by the earthquake and tsunami from official duties (please refer to the 



2011 Great East Japan Earthquake.” 
 

4. Other matters 


